FEBRUARY UPDATE

Hello from Malawi, Africal

It is hard to believe we have been here for a
month already. We are so blessed and honored to
be in the “Warm Heart of Africa.” The scenery is
amazing, with plenty of majestic mountains, and
everyone has been so kind and friendly.

First, we want to say a big thank you to the
Missionary Gibbs family and to all of our
wonderful sponsors. We could not be here without

the help of both.

We have been blessed to visit several village
churches and to minister and worship with the
saints of God. Brother Betterley spoke to the
pastors after a District meeting; we both taught at
the GATS Faculty Training Seminar for three days;
and Sister Betterley spoke at Ladies' Conference.
We've been busy, and all of the people here have
made us feel very welcome!

We are looking forward to what Jesus has in store
for us next. Lead us, Lord, and we will follow!

We covet your continued prayers.

THANK YOU
FOR GIVING!




